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Climate change is creating challenges for Oregonians including over 40 Raging 

Grannies in Lane County.  Last summer we along with others in our communities 

(especially our unhoused neighbors) suffered from a terrible heatwave.  How is our 

money that the Treasury controls contributing to this crisis??  

 

A number of us are also members of PERS.  We support Treasury Transparency Bill 

(HB 4115) as it will ensure that the Treasury will publicly release information about 

how they are investing our funds.    

Transparency is at the heart of Oregon’s climate fight.  It will encourage the Treasury 

to examine how they are investing our money so they can begin the divestment in 

fossil fuels and the real investment in the health of the planet. 

 


